NEWS RELEASE

Alliance for Positive Growth to Host Holiday Sip & Support Event

The Alliance for Positive Growth (APG) invites members and prospective members to their
holiday social on Monday, December 18, 2017, from 5:30 to 7:30pm, at Bodega Wine Dive,
located at 3505 Country Club Road in Lake Charles.

Attendees can expect to network, sip wine, enjoy hors d’oeuvres and hear a brief report from
APG. As the group wraps up its first year, they’ll review this year’s progress and share what is
slated for 2018. In the giving spirit of the holidays, 10% of ticket sales will benefit Harvey’s
Heroes, a coalition of local organizations founded to collect supplies as well as restore and
rebuild homes for our neighbors’ homes damaged by Hurricane Harvey.

Tickets are $40 for members and $50 for non-members and can be purchased by calling 337-
602-6788. For more information, contact jeannie@apgrowth.org.

The Alliance for Positive Growth is an organization of professionals in the real estate,
development, construction and all other related entities working together to promote strong,
beneficial growth in Southwest Louisiana.
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